News Release:

The North Dakota Quarter Horse Association will be holding their Summer Hi-Line Show June 29t
through July 1st 2018. This show is one of the largest Quarter Horse Shows in the tri state area. This
show is free to the public and is a great event for the entire family. For more information, you can go to
www.northdakotawintershow.com under the horse events tab; or you can check out the NDQHA
website at www.ndaha.com.

The North Dakota Winter Show has an exciting group of events continuing through the summer 2018.
June 29" through July 1%t - North Dakota Quarter Horse Association Horse Show

July 13* through July 14% - 4-H Achievement Days

July 13* - Ranch Rodeo

August 18™ through August 19" - Appaloosa Horse Show

Thank You

Lisa Yokom

Event Coordinator

NDWS

Box 846 ¢ Valley City, ND 58072-0846 « 701-845-1401 « Toll Free 800-437-0218 « Fax 701-845-3914
www.northdakotawintershow.com ¢ ndws@northdakotawintershow.com



